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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit Street. Suite 10 
Concord. N.H. 03301 -2429 

November 4,2008 

Scott F. Eaton, Director 
Administrative Rules Division 
Office of Legislative Services 
State House Annex, Room 2 19 
25 Capitol Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

Re: Puc 2600, Greenhouse Gas Emissions Reduction Fund 
Proposed Interim Rule 
Commission Docket No. DRM 08-127 

Dear Mr. Eaton: 

Pursuant to the Rulemaking Manual, enclosed please fmd two copies of the following: 

1) Interim Rulemaking Notice Form; 
2) Proposed Interim Rule; 
3) Cross Reference Table; 
4) Explanation of Interim Status (this letter); 
5 )  Cover Sheet for Proposed Interim Rule; and 
6 )  Fiscal Impact Statement prepared by the Legislative Budget Assistant 

On August 28, 2008, the Commission filed a letter with the Office of Legislative Services requesting a waiver of 
RSA 54 1-A:19. I(a) as it applies to filing deadlines. The Commission requested that the 90 day deadline of 
September 9,2008 for the filing of Puc 2600 be extended to October 3 I, 2008, the deadline for the November 20, 
2008 JLCAR meeting. The Commission requested the waiver in order to have the latest information regarding the 
fund available to us to better establish the Rules. The request was granted by Carol J. Holahan, Director of the 
Office of Legislative Services on September 5, 2008, and we are submitting the Interim Rule Filing for Puc 2600 - 
Greenhouse Gas Emissions Reduction Fund to you today. 

On October 24, 2008, the Commission filed the documents above with the Administrative Rules Division with the 
exception of a fiscal impact statement which was not included. The Commission is resubmitting these documents to 
you today, including FIS 08:24 1, for your consideration at the December 18, 2008 meeting. 

It would be helpful to have the interim rulemaking notice published in the November 14, 2008 Rulemaking Register 
for review at the regularly scheduled meeting of JLCAR on December 18,2008. 

Please call if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas B. Getz 
Chairman 


























